



ASSOCIATION OF CONSULTANTS FOR LITURGICAL SPACES
MEETING MINUTES
MAY 17, 2018

IN ATTENDANCE,
PAUL BARRIBEAU, CAROL FRENNING, JIM HECK, ROBERT HABIGER,
SHELLEY KOLMAN SMITH, WILL BROCIOS

Treasurers Report - Robert - End of April \$18,437.76 deposits totaled \$1163,85, largely from registrations received for the ACLS Summer Retreat. One expense of FTM for \$104.07 We are looking into what to do with advertising for later this year.

Membership - report postponed

Minutes - Meeting moved to May 17th, not the 24th as shown in the minutes. Robert motioned to approve, Jim 2nd

Webinar - Paul - the last two meetings have been focused on ideas for next year. About half are defined and in place for 2019. A panel discussion for Liturgical consulting may be a good format to help new members help understand the role of a LDC.

Newsletter - Shelley - perhaps at the retreat we can recruit people to provide news?!

Communications - Jim - Sent a proposed revision to the use of Terms - see his email - Robert made a motion to approve and it passed with consensus. Will should make the changes on the website. Shelley will add this to the next newsletter.

Retreat - Paul - Carol meeting with John tomorrow. It is being organized around four figures and a musician and how they can help us in our personal and work life. A meeting location for Monday night is being worked on as well as planning for transportation. Only 9 of the 15 have responded regarding food. Snacks - 4 breaks - the Ridge will set up these outside the room. We will have access to a screen and projector. There are also 3 70" displays included. The dinner is in a private dining area connected to the restaurant. All the blocks of rooms are booked but we cannot increase the number of rooms- the hotel is full. Robert will contact Gianfranco regarding his question about coming for only one day. The board feels that wouldn't be a good idea.

Travel - Carol - no new news on Germany -

Website - Robert - Newberry recommended we update the look of the website using different templates that are available. The banking account is a minimum of \$1500 which gives us more room to use money for this and not go under the minimum. This may be a good discussion at the retreat.

Conferences - no new news

Paul will bring the banner to the retreat to give to Shelley for the UD conference.

Membership - Robert - we are down because people have retired or have financial issues. We need to ask those who didn't renew why? Robert will send a list of those who have not and we can then call people we know and ask what we could do that would encourage them to renew. Carol asked if the AIA could provide a data base of Religious architects.? We need to find ways to meet our members - perhaps we need to pick someone that no one knows and ask them to introduce us to their work and themselves.

Next meeting will just be at the Retreat.